
 

January 5, 2023 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE: 

 
Barnwell Baptist 
Interim/PT Music Minister 
Email resume to: 
barnwellbaptst@gmail.com 
Or mail to: 
7780 US Hwy 98 
Fairhope, AL  36532 
Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
 
 

Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
 

Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist  Email resume to:  
fairhopeavenue@outlook.com 
FBC Foley 
PT Position  Media Tech for AV 
Please send resume to: 
office@fbcfoley.com 
FBC Foley 
Interim Worship Leader 
Please send resume to: 
offce@fbcfoley.com 
 

 
 

First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to: 
egc@fbcgulf.com 
 
 
 

Hamilton Baptist 
Pianist:  Paid, Weekly, Year 
Round  
Email resume to: 
hamiltonbaptist3037@gmail.com 
Hamilton Baptist 
Bi-Vocational Music Minister 
Email resume to: 
hamiltonbaptist3037@gmail.com 
 
 

Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
Email resume to: 
info@fbcloxley.com 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Worship Leader 
Email resume to: 
info@fbcloxley.com 
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Email resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
Or call Pastor Greg at 
(812)746-8589 
 
 

Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service. Contact  
Patsy Dobbs 251-986-8746 or  
Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062 
 
 
 

Southside Baptist 
Pianist  
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
FBC Spanish Fort 
Nursery Coordinator 
Email resume to: 
contact@fbcspanishfort.com 
Or mail to: 
8353 Spanish Fort Blvd 
Spanish Fort, AL  36527 

 
APPRECIATION TO OUR LEADERS 

AS WE BEGIN 2023 
 

As I look back over this past year, I am grateful for all the leaders who  
serve Christ in our association. I am grateful for our staff in the  

associational office and the staff at Camp Baldwin. I am grateful  
for our associational ministry leaders and all those who serve so faithfully 
with them. I am also thankful for all those who serve on our committees  

and in many other ways. 
 

I am very grateful for all the pastors in our association who faithfully  
preach and teach the word of God and give spiritual leadership. I am  

thankful for church leaders and all those who give support and service 
through their local church. 

 
We are very fortunate to have volunteers come to our camp, resort areas 

 and other places to volunteer. They come to our association to serve from 
many different states. 

 
With this great army of leaders serving Christ in 2023, let's pray that we 

make an impact in our County with the gospel. Let's pray that many lives will 
be touched by Jesus as we serve Him. 

 

Rick Ellison 
Director of Missions 

 
                                                                CHURCH TAX CONFERENCE 
                                                                  
                                                                            January 11, 2023 
                                                                      10:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. 
                                                                  First Baptist Church Silverhill 
                                                                      15898 Silver Hill Avenue 
                                                                         Silverhill, AL  36576 
 
 

This conference will cover several special emphases, including IRS forms and 
deadlines, what is taxable, social tax rules about ministers and housing allowance 
and contribution rules. The cost of the event is $15 per person and covers lunch 

and materials. 
 

You can register online @ alsbom.org/event/church-tax-conference  
There are multiple dates to choose from, so make sure to register for the  

January 11, 2023 event. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

It was a very cold and wet distribution day at Gulf Coast Baptist Church in 
Golden Meadow, Louisiana. The children were so excited to open their  

Backpacks and discover the goodness that God had provided through our 
churches here in Baldwin County. Their families expressed feelings of  

gratitude to all who provided these gifts for their children.   
 

We would like to take this time to say a special “THANK YOU” to everyone 
that contributed towards this wonderful event! Barnwell Baptist, Daphne 
Baptist, First Baptist Loxley and  Spanish Fort First Baptist Church for 
providing 110 Backpacks to be distributed this year! Donations from  
Spanish Trail Baptist Church that provided 50 blankets to put in the        

backpacks. The ladies of Bethel Baptist that donated  toys. Bubba and Paula 
Bosarge who donated cookies and goodies to handout to the children.   

 
Christmas Blessings, 

 

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com       
Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 

251-945-5112  

mailto:office@fbcfoley.com
mailto:egc@fbcgulf.com

